
Providence Foundation of North Dakota has partnered with Providence House 
Minot to directly support women with children and pregnant women seeking 
treatment for substance use disorders. As the only center in North Dakota 
specifically designed for this population, they address the challenges faced by 
women seeking treatment, such as childcare responsibilities and family obligations. 
Currently, North Dakota lacks sufficient treatment options tailored to women’s 
unique needs, resulting in significant barriers to recovery. Providence House Minot 
aims to bridge this gap by providing specialized services.

The treatment center is currently open to women and pregnant women, but to 
accommodate women with children, an administration building is needed. This 
building will allow for onsite daycare and counseling services for children and 
their mothers. The project requires $1,500,000.00 in funding, and the Providence 
Foundation of North Dakota is committed to developing financial partnerships over 
the next 18 months to complete it.

To support this special project, you can visit the Providence Foundation of North 
Dakota website. There, you’ll find information on how to donate and contribute to 
this vital cause. Your support can make a difference!

Providence Foundation envisions a world where every individual suffering from addiction or 
mental health issues has access to local, high-quality, affordable treatment without delay.

LEARN MORE
Be a part of the solution!

providencefoundationnd.org

providencefoundation@trinitygroupnd.net
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